
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Annual Florida Public Library Directors Meeting 
2020 Changed Vision and Perspective 

Virtual Meeting 
 

Tuesday, December 8  
12:30 – 1:00 p.m. Eastern Networking 
1:00 – 1:30 p.m. Welcome 

Laurel Lee, Secretary of State (invited) 
Meeting Overview and Introductions 
Amy Johnson, Director 

1:30 – 3:15 p.m. The Art of Perception: Seeing What Matters Now 
Amy E. Herman 

3:15 – 3:30 p.m. Break 
3:30 – 3:45 p.m. American Library Association Greetings 

Tracie D. Hall, ALA Executive Director 
3:45 – 4:45 p.m. Public Library Directors Discussion 

Laura Spears, FLA President 
4:45 – 5:00 p.m. Tomorrow’s Highlights 

 

Wednesday, December 9  
12:30 – 1:00 p.m. Eastern Networking 
1:00 – 1:15 p.m. Announcements 
1:15 – 1:45 p.m. Project Updates 

Select one session to attend via registration form 
1:45 – 2:30 p.m. Small Group Chat 

Participants will be assigned to a small group 
2:30 – 3:00 p.m. Poetry Reading and Interview With 2020 National 

Student Poet 
Isabella Ramirez, Southeast Region Representative 

3:00 – 3:15 p.m. Break 
3:15 – 4:45 p.m. Battling Burnout and Compassion Fatigue 

Paul Osincup 
4:45 – 5:00 p.m. Meeting Wrap-Up 

 
 
 
 
For FY2020-21, 82% of the cost for the Meetings of Florida Library Staff program 
($49,776) is supported with federal money; 18% of this program ($11,182) is 
supported by non-governmental money. The total program budget is $60,958. 
 
The meeting is funded under the provisions of the Library Services and 
Technology Act from the Institute of Museum and Library Services. Florida’s LSTA 
program is administered by the Department of State's Division of Library and 
Information Services. 




